
 

 

To: Brighton and Hove City Council  
 

Please reconsider the decision NOT to reduce the speed limit on Preston 

Drove, Stanford Avenue, and Surrenden Road to 20mph.  
 

Your personal information will be kept private and held securely. By submitting information you are agreeing to 38 

Degrees keeping you informed about campaigns and agree to the use of cookies.  
 

Name Email Postcode 

John Smith john@Johnsmith.com BN1 6GN 
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

PLEASE RETURN FORMS TO:  2 Glovers Yard, 121 Havelock Road, Brighton BN1 6GN by 19 January 2014 
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